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November 27, 2018

Bickett Turlington, Jr.
1217 Brick Mill Road
Coats, NC 27521

www.harnett.org

Harnett County Government Complex
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546

ph: 910-893-7547
fax: 910-893-9371

RE: Second Bacteriological water sample collected at: 1217 Brick Mill Road

Dear Mr. Turlington,

The report of your water sample taken for bacteria, revealed the presence of Total Coli
form. A copy of the water sample report is enclosed. The enclosed pamphlet provides

specific directions about how to disinfect the well.

e  If you have any questions regarding disinfection, contact the Fayetteville

Regional Office at (910) 433-3300.

e If you have questions regarding results ( limitations or levels, specific health
hazards) etc. they can be directed to the N. C. State Laboratory of Public Health
in Raleigh, N. C., Environmental Sciences, and Microbiology Division at

(919) 733-7308.

As soon as the well has been treated, contact the Harnett County Division of
Environmental Health so another sample can be taken. No fee will be charged for a
second sample if the request is made within thirty (30) days of this letter. After thirty (30)

days, the fee for a second sample is $25.00.

Feel free to contact me with any further questions, or for a resample. I may be reached
Monday through Friday between 8:00 and 9:00 a.m. at (910) 893-7547.

Sincerely, 717 : oy ¥ i
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James E. Manhart, 111, R.E.H.S.

Environmental Health Program Specialist
Harnett County Department of Public Health
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Enclosures: Water Sample Report

Biological Analysis Report
How to Disinfect Your Well Instructions
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